From: Christopher Rog

To: Sager, John E - DNR

Subject: Municipal Wella and Pump

Date: Friday, September 05, 2014 16:57:23
John

Just a quick update: it all went well. The soil was excavated to 4.5 feet in the main spill area, and
to 10” where some minor runoff was observed. We did it Wednesday afternoon, so it did not
even soak in for more than 4 — 10 hours.

Mussons took the soil on two trucks to their shop and stored it overnight, then took it to Lincoln
County the next morning. Approximately 38 cubic yards.

Soils at 3 feet smelled clean, but we went a little deeper to 4.5 just to be sure. Lab data were
rushed, so we should have that next week early.

The Lat/Lons | gave you were about 50 feet off. Ill get the right ones in a short report.
Allin all it is, | think, resolved and done. Lab data will confirm.

Also — can we change the name of the spill from City of Rhinelander to Municipal Well and Pump?
They are the RP as you know. Have a good weekend!

Regards,

Christopher J. Rog, P.G. CPG, Sr. Project Manager, Principal
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